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BREAKFAST IN THE PARK 
SATURDAY, OCTOBER 4th at 8:30 a.m. 

(Flower & 27th St) 
Join us for a hearty breakfast provided by your neighbors. 

Featuring: breakfast burritos, scrambled eggs, 
fresh fruit, sausage, potatoes, juice and hot coffee! 

 

ROUNDUP OF GOOD NEIGHBORS  
The fall meeting of the Phoenix Homesteads Neighborhood Association will be 

held at the breakfast, and plans will be made for the 14th Annual Luminaria Event.  
Here’s your chance to share your ideas, discuss other neighborhood issues, and 

visit with neighbors.       *Please bring your chairs* 
 

 

NEIGHBORHOOD OF 
YARD SALES   

Want to get rid of some of that stuff you don’t use any more and make 
some extra money for the holidays?  Then start planning your sale in 
the Phoenix Homesteads Neighborhood of Yard Sales, on Saturday, 

November 1ST, starting at 7:00 a.m.  We will have an ad in the newspaper and signs out on the street directing 
people into our neighborhood for “Multiple Yard Sales in the Neighborhood.”  We will also provide helium 
filled balloons to neighbors having yard sales to put out in front on your house so shoppers will be able to easily 
find your sale! * (Pick up balloon on the morning of the sale at 3013 N. 27th Street)* 
 

If you don’t want to sell your stuff at your house, you can join the many people setting up a table of their own at 
the Creighton District Office parking lot along 28th St. between the two Flower streets.  Typically multiple yard 
sales bring many buyers and early November is a prime time for people yard sale shopping.  It will be cool then 
too.  What you can’t sell or give away to charity (Salvation Army is located just north of the Creighton District 
Offices, on Flower and 28th St.) can be set on the curb starting November 16th for the fall city uncontained trash 
pick up if you really want to get rid of it. 
 

So, put November 1ST on your calendar and join your neighbors as they clean out their storage closets & collect 
some extra cash.  Contact Brett at 956-7584 for more information. 

 

 
Check Out the PHA Website!!! 
The PHA Website offers information on the 
association, historic information on the 
neighborhood, historic pictures of the area, 
copies of neighborhood newsletters and flyers 
from the past few years, links to city sites, and 
much more. 
http://www.phoenixhomesteads.com/ 

Welcome to the Neighborhood! 
The Hospitality Committee would like to 
welcome all of our new neighbors and all new 
babies.  Please call and tell us of any new 
arrivals to the neighborhood.  Our only source 
of information is your call, so let us know.  Call 
Lanette Rosenbaum at 602-263-9736 x874 or 
Melinda McClement at 602-522-0599. 



 
 
 
 
Connect with Your Community: Volunteer Time in Your Neighborhood.  The Phoenix Homesteads 
Neighborhood Association has lots of volunteer opportunities for interested neighbors.  Fall is one of 
our busiest seasons for neighborhood events and activities.  We have the Breakfast in The Park, a 
Neighborhood Clean-up, and the Holiday Luminarias all coming up.  We also have a number of 
committees (Hospitality, Newsletter) that would love to get your input and support.  These activities 
are our way of connecting neighbors to each other and building a strong community.  So come help 
out, join the fun, and show your support for your neighborhood.  To volunteer time on an activity 
that interests you, just call a board member.  Board contact information is at the bottom of this page. 
 

 
 

 
 

A neighborhood clean-up is planned for Saturday, November 15th, right before the Fall 
Uncontained Trash Pick-up.  We are looking for yard or alley clean-up projects to assist elderly 
or disabled neighbors.  We are also looking for volunteers to help out with the projects.  Here’s 
a chance to help out your neighbors while beautifying the neighborhood.  We’re expecting the 
clean-up to take 4 to 5 hours (7a.m. to noon), and we’ll provide refreshments for all who 
participate.  So, if you have a project, or know of a neighbor who could use a helping hand, or if 
you want to volunteer, then contact Del Ayer at 840-9637 or Jon Murillo at 553-8891. 

 
 
 

PHA Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 
October 2003 
• Breakfast in the Park – Oct 4th  
 
November 2003 
• Neighborhood Yard Sale – Nov 1st  
• Neighborhood Clean-up – Nov 15th  
• Major Trash Pick-up – Nov 15th, put out 

trash; Nov 24th, trash pick-up 
 
December 2003 
• Winter Newsletter 
• Luminarias – Dec 20th  
 
 

 
January 2004 
• Block Watch Meeting 
 
February 2004 
• Major Trash Pick-up 
 
March 2004 
• Spring Newsletter 
• Tree Planting Event 
 
April 2004 
• Annual PHA Meeting 
 

 
PHA Board Contacts: 

 
President: Kris Straub, 2640 East Earll Drive, 602-381-0382; Breakfast in the Park Committee 

Vice President: Lanette Rosenbaum, 2432 East Avalon Drive, Work: 602-263-9736 x 874, Netty24@juno.com ;  
Hospitality Committee; Newsletter Committee 

Treasurer: Charlie Boyce, 3013 North 27th Street, 602-957-8880, Work: 602-926-1867, cdbgtv@cox.net ;  
Luminaria Committee; Newsletter Committee 

Secretary: Jon Murillo, 2632 East Earll Drive, 602-553-8891, mjdmurillo@aol.com ;  
Neighborhood Clean-Up Committee 

Board Member: Del Ayers, 2711 East Pinchot Avenue, 602-840-9637; Neighborhood Clean-Up Committee 
Board Member: Melinda McClement, 3206 North 27th Street, 602-522-0599, mmcclement@wspackaging.com ;  

Hospitality Committee 
Board Member: Donna Young, 2720 East Flower Street, 602-690-3547, fmkremer@cox.net ;  

Breakfast in the Park Committee 
 


